
    
COMING EVENTS 
Dec. 19  5th Grade Music Program 7PM @ UHS      
Dec. 21 Holiday Party 1:30pm and End of Semester/2nd Qrt.     
Dec. 22-Jan. 2 == Christmas Break  
Jan. 3  Back to School 2018!!   
Jan. 13  No School – Martin Luther King Day 
Jan. 16-29 Yearbook Sale 
Jan. 22 &24 Parent/Teacher Conferences 
Jan. 22-26 Book Fair Week  
         
STUDENT	COUNCIL	
Student	Council	will	be	having	elections	next	week	during	lunch.	They	all	did	a	
fantastic	job	giving	their	speeches	during	this	week's	Google	Hangout	to	all	of	the	
classrooms!		We	are	proud	of	you!		The	following	students	are	our	candidates	for	the	
2017	-	2018	Student	Council	at	East	Elementary	School.		

President	–	Alex	Vincent	and	Zaidan	Johnson 
Vice-President	–	Jacob	King	and	Taran	Logwood 

Secretary	–	Riley	DeMoss	and	Devin	Hill 
Treasurer	–	Zeke	Wasson,	Liam	O'Bryan	and	Kylie	Johnson 

Good	luck! 
 

Notice from Urbana High School  
Urbana High School and the Urbana Athletic Department appreciates your 
support of district athletic programs by attending events.  Please show your 
support by cheering for our team not against the opposing team and being 
respectful to all players, officials, coaches, and fans.  Book bags are not 
permitted at sporting events .  No outside food or drinks are permitted and 
no food or drinks of any kind are permitted in the auditorium.  Students are 
not permitted to sit in the auditorium unless with a parent.   Go Hillclimbers! 

	
OUTDOOR	RECESS	GUIDELINES	

20	degrees	or	below	(including	wind	chill)	-	Indoor	Recess	
21-25	degrees	(including	wind	chill)	students	may	be	allowed	one	short	recess	

and	26	degrees	or	warmer	(including	wind	chill)	-	Outdoor	Recess	
Please	make	sure	your	student	is	dressed	for	the	weather!	

	
YEARBOOK	SALE	
The	Yearbook	Sale	for	East	will	be	held	January	16-January	29.		The	order	forms	will	
be	sent	home	the	week	before.		No	early	sales	please.		If	your	child	wishes	to	
purchase	a	yearbook,	please	send	the	order	envelope	to	school	with	$15.00.		The	last	
day	to	order	will	be	January	29.		No	orders	can	be	accepted	after	that	date.		School	
fees	must	be	paid	in	full	to	order	a	yearbook.		The	yearbooks	will	arrive	the	last	
week	of	school.  
 
FEES REMINDER 
Students	cannot	receive	grade	cards,	spring	pictures,	yearbooks,	if	they	have	not	
paid	their	school	fees	and	fines.		The	2017-18	fees	for	East	are	$33.00.		We	can	take	
payments	for	the	past	years	fees	also.		Coming	Events:	Yearbook	sale	–Jan.	16,	
Fundraiser-	Feb.	1,	Spring	Pictures	–	April	16,	Grade	cards	released	-	Jan.	5,	March	
16,	and	May	11.		
	
East’s Food Drive Results 
The food drive sponsored by the KC Club and the Student Council was very successful!  East 
Elementary school donated 675 food items to the Caring Kitchen. Mrs. Keep- Maloney's class was 
the class who brought in the most in 4th grade with 111 items.  Mrs. Bever's class brought in the 
most in 5th grade with 133 items.   Thank you to all who donated!   
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LOST AND FOUND 
The items left in the lost and found box will be donated to the Caring Kitchen over the holidays. 
Please check there for any of your child’s missing things before we leave for break.  

 
STUDENT OF THE MONTH 
The Student of the Month Awards for December will be given to Aiden Picklesimon and Meah 
Portis.  Students of the Month are chosen by their teachers.  Meah and Aiden will be honored 
and given plaques at our awards assembly on January 11th.  Aiden is a fourth grader in Mrs. 
Bline’s class.  Meah is in Mr. Petty’s fifth grade classroom.  Congratulations Meah and Aiden, 
keep up the good work. We are proud of you!!  
	
REMINDERS	
- Local Wellness Policy: To view UCS Local Wellness Policy, please visit 
www.urbana.k12.oh.us, District Information and News, School Board Policy, Operations, 
Wellness Policy #8510.  
-	All	visitors	(Parents	too!)	must	check	in	at	the	office	when	they	enter	the	school	and	wear	
a	badge)	
-	If	your	child	is	absent	from	school	please	call	the	office	(937-653-1453)	before	9:15am.		
You	may	call	the	night	before	or	early	in	the	morning	and	leave	a	message	on	the	voice	mail.		
This	calling	policy	is	for	your	child’s	protection.		
-			There	is	no	supervision	on	the	playground	until	8:15am.		Students	need	to	arrive	once	
there	is	supervision.	
-	All	medication	must	be	brought	to	school	by	an	adult	and	given	to	the	school	nurse	or	
principal.		We	cannot	give	medicine	without	a	completed	form	from	your	doctor.					
-See	your	newsletters	on	line,	go	to	http://www.urbana.k12.oh.us/East/Newsletter.htm	
	
East Good Citizens  
Each month, East focuses on a character trait.  December's character trait is Responsibility. 
Teachers choose a Good Citizen who consistently exhibits the character trait of the month. 
Good Citizens’ pictures are in our large display case, located inside the main doors by the office. 
We also feature the students in a google hangout (live video) that is shown to all students at 
East. On December the 21st the Good Citizens will enjoy a lunch and a dessert with our special 
guest, Judge Lori Reisinger, in the teachers' lounge. The dessert was provided by the Climber 
Club. Congratulations to the following Good Citizens for December/Responsibility: Sarah 
Gunsaulies, Nick Switzer, C. C. Landis, Brock Markin, Caileigh Busch, Ashton Hecker, Destiny 
Ramirez, Jackson Dewitt, Rees Hiltibran, Audrey Dawson, Morgan Deskins, Mackenzie Saylor, 
Jazmyn Scott, Reyce Wilson, Zander Kriesel, Brianna Johnson, Brayden Canizo 
  
	
		
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Merry Christmas Everyone!! 
From the East Elementary Staff! 

	


